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Draft Plan for Vermicomposting Workshops in 2021
For Discussion at the PRAMP Communications Working Group Meeting – April 12, 2021
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If we can do in person:
Schedule for months when we can do outside using our tent, so June, July, August
Potential sites for outdoor delivery are libraries in Grimshaw, Peace River, Falher, and Nampa, Northern Sunrise County yard
Perhaps if weather is inclement, we can have a room inside, if allowed under health restrictions

Pros of outside: 
Info is very interactive, so easier to involve participants in person.
It is easier to promote PRAMP in person.
People sign up and commit, so are more likely to attend.
Having the tent up creates curiosity about what we are doing, thus promotional opportunity beyond just participants.
Unlike 2020, we can have the materials available, and people can start immediately after workshop.

If we do by Zoom:
We can start anytime after worms can travel, so May and anytime after.
Invite particular groups (gardening clubs, Ag. Societies, etc.) to Zoom presentations.
Enlist help of agencies to facilitate distribution of materials to participants.
Everyone is safe from spread of virus.

Pros of Zoom:
Weather doesn’t matter.
Larger groups can learn together.
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